

Date: Tuesday, September 2, 2025

To: All PETL Members

From: Nadia Goode, President

Re: Elementary Joint Staffing Committee Teacher Representative Vacancy

Two PETL teacher voting member positions (non-released position) on the Elementary Joint Staffing Committee (EJSC) are currently open. The PETL invites applications to fill the vacancy from all interested PETL members.

The position is a two-year appointment running from September 2025 until June 2027. The committee typically meets six times during the school year at 4:00 PM.

Qualifications:

- an interest in the current EJSC staffing process; and
- an understanding of the relationship between the Collective Agreement and staffing in PDSB elementary schools.

Teachers should forward their resume, along with a letter of application, to Gail Novack, PETL Office Manager, by email to GailN@etfopeel.com. **Applications must be received by 12:00 PM on Friday, October 3rd, 2025.** It is strongly recommended that the applicant contact the PETL office at 905-564-7233 if they have not received email confirmation of their application by the noon deadline. Applicants will be notified of their interview time.

Interviews will be scheduled in early October 2025.

Please contact Nadia Goode, President, at 905-564-7233 or email at nadiag@etfopeel.com for any additional information you might require.